
March 20, 2019  RESIGNATION ANNOUNCEMENT  At Tuesday’s regular meeting of the Sauk County Board of Supervisors, County Board Chairperson Peter Vedro announced he had received a letter of resignation effective immediately from Supervisor William Wenzel, who has represented District 29 (which includes the Village of Prairie du Sac, Wards 1 & 4) since June 1997.  Qualified electors with questions regarding their interest in filling the remainder of Supervisor Wenzel’s term (ends April 20, 2020) should contact County Board Chairperson Peter Vedro at 355-3500 (office) or 963-6581 (cell), or by e-mailing at peter.vedro@saukcountywi.gov.    Committees Supervisor Wenzel served on which will be included in the appointment are:  Conservation, Planning & Zoning, Finance, Law Enforcement & Judiciary, and Land Information Council.   Rule IV (D) of the Board of Supervisors provides that “if a vacancy occurs on the Board, the Chair is authorized to appoint a qualified elector of the supervisory district wherein the vacancy occurs to fill the unexpired term.  Such appointment shall be subject to the approval of the Board at the next regular Board meeting following the appointment.”  The deadline for application is noon of April 5th; after which timely interviews will be scheduled for prospective candidates so that an appointee can be approved by the Board at their April 16th meeting.   


